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Carla Lundgren

From: PCD

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 9:22 AM

To: Ann Hillier; Chris Munter

Cc: Carla Lundgren

Subject: FW: Miller Rd Shoulder SUR PLN51009 - comment and questions

 

 

 
Jane Rasely 
Administrative Specialist 

www.bainbridgewa.gov 

facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 

206.780.3758 (office) 206.780.5104 

 

From: Michael McCloud [mailto:mike@sounddsl.com]  

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 9:17 AM 

To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 

Cc: sheryl@sgmccloud.com 

Subject: Miller Rd Shoulder SUR PLN51009 - comment and questions 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 
 

I was pleased to receive the notification about the City’s Plan to expand the shoulders on my 

portion of Miller Road.  

 I have long supported expanding safe bicycle accommodations on Miller Road and I welcome this 

change. 
 

We have a few questions: 

Will this expansion of shoulders encroach on our property? 

If so, will we be compensated by the City for the loss of our property? 

Will trees on the edge of our property need to be removed? 

Will we need to move our mailbox? 

 

Thanks for answering our questions 

 

Mike McCloud & Sheryl Gordon McCloud 

11440 Miller Road NE 

Bainbridge Island  WA  98110 


